
C)Battelle
Memorial Institute
505 King Avenue
Columbus, Ohio 43201
Telephone (614) 424-6424
Telex 24-5454

October 10, 1979

Mr. Howard Bremmer
Wisconsin Alumni Research Foundation
P.O. Box 7365
Madison, Wisconsin 53707

Dear Mr. Bremmer:

Following our telephone conversation, I submitted the attached revised
request to the Senate Subcommittee, regarding S.B .. 414.

I trust that I have overcome the potenti~l weaknesses in the language.
I am pursuing this change with Ms. Syndow of Sen. Metzenbaum's staff.

If you have further suggestions, I would appreciate them, since we
sincerely believe that Battelle should qualify as a non-profit in this
legislation.
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